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Date:  September 5, 2023 
 
To:      Administration, Staff, Students, Parents and Guardians: 
 
From:  Eugene Jones, AHERA Designated Person 
 
Subj:   Asbestos Periodic Surveillance 
 
 
 
In compliance with the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act 
(AHERA), in the spring of 1989 we performed inspections of each of our school buildings for asbestos-containing 
building materials. The inspection findings and asbestos management plans have been on file in each school 
administrative office since that time. 
 
To this date, no asbestos containing building materials have been found in Old Rochester Regional Junior 
High School.  Yet, EPA requires the school system to notify your school community in each administrative office 
since that time.  
 
The results of the asbestos inspection (if applicable) are on file in the management plan in the administrative 
office.  Everyone is welcome to view these anytime during normal school hours. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact me at eugenejones@oldrochester.org or 508-
759-2772 ext. 1954 
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